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From German Exchange Coordinator: Alexandra C v Widdern  
 
 
 

12 June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

German Exchange 2020/21 
 
We now have more clarity about our German exchange. The German government has 
forbidden all school trips and visits in the Michaelmas term, so the visit of our German 
exchange partners to us from Sunday 4 - Wednesday 14 October 2020 will need to be moved 
to a date in 2021. We are currently looking at dates that suit all three schools involved and we 
are likely to look at the Summer term.  
 
For the time being, our visit to Bielefeld from Wednesday 10 - Thursday 18 February 2021 
remains in place.  
 
All three schools are very committed to the exchange and we will do our utmost to make it 
work. 
 
I will be in contact again once we know more. In the meantime, please do not hesitate to email 
me should you have any questions.  
 
With best wishes to you and your families. 
 

 
 

Alexandra C v Widdern 
German Exchange Coordinator 

MFL Coordinator 
alexandra.widdern@abingdon.org.uk 
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